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This bill is a precursor to removing fossil fuels in Oregon. We are not California!! EV's 

are not the answer to supposed global warming. 1 degree C in 175 years of fossil fuel 

use is not a crisis.  

 

Globally, fossil fuels have been much more beneficial to mankind than detrimental, 

but the benefits are never discussed and or highlighted in the discussion. Completely 

dishonest. 


